Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

September 11, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 1066 s. 2024

UPDATES ON THE CONDUCT OF INFORMATION CAMPAIGN ON THE
IMPLEMENTATION OF THE MATATAG CURRICULUM

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Division Information Officers
All Others Concerned

1. In line with the schedule set for DepEd on the conduct of “Kapihan sa Bagong
Pilipinas”, a program of the Presidential Communications Office and in coordination
with the Philippine Information Agency, this Office through the Public Affairs Unit
changes the schedule of the Conduct of Information Campaign on the
Implementation of the MATATAG Curriculum from September 13, 2024 to October
15, 2024. The venue of the activity shall be at the RNEAP, DepEd Regional Office
VIII, Government Center, Candahug, Palo Leyte.

2. The schedule for Biliran Division is changed from October 10-1 1, 2024 to
October 24-25, 2024. There are no changes to the schedule for Eastern Samar
Division.

3. All DepEd Region VIII employees are encouraged to watch the livestream
program via PIA Region VIII and Department of Education Region VIII Official
Facebook Pages. Teachers, however, are required to observe time on task and
encouraged to watch the replay during their free time.

4. Expenses incurred relative to the conduct of Kapihan sa Bagong Pilipinas shall
be charged to the PSF funds of the Public Affairs Unit.

5. Other provisions stipulated in Regional Memorandum No. 977, 2024 shall
remain in effect.

6. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this memorandum are
desired.

R. FETALVERO, CESO IV
Regional Directe

Enclosures: None
References: Regional Memorandum No. 977, s. 2024
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